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U. S. Department of Transportation
ATTN: Mr. Richard R. Rawl
Materials Transportation Bureau
UMT 221

Washington, D. C. 20590

Dear Mr. Rawl:

By application dated April 10, 1981, Technical Operations, Inc., reguested
a Certificate of Compliance for the Model No. 910 package. The application
also requested that the package design be issued an IAEA Certificate of
Competant Authority as a Type B(U) package.

Based upon our review of the applicaiion, we have concluded that the
package authorized by NRC Certificate of Compliance No. 9149 meecs the
IAEA requirements for Type B(U) packages.

Sincerely,

Charles E. MacDorald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS

Technical Operations, Iuu.
ATTN: Mr. John J. Hunro
40 North Avenue
Burlington, MA 01803
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